
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

We hope you are getting outside to enjoy the atypically warm November weather.  As 

always, Riverview is bustling with activities.  Below are a few important items for your 

consideration this week: 

1. Veteran’s Day - Tomorrow we honor all current and former members of the U.S. 

Armed Services.  As such, all Riverview schools will be engaged in activities to 

honor our Veterans.  If you, a family member, or someone you know has served 

in the military, please convey our heartfelt thanks on behalf of the Riverview 

School District. Their sacrifice, courage, and dedication to our country and 

community are deeply appreciated. It's crucial to recognize that the freedoms we 

enjoy were hard-earned, and to our Veterans, we extend our sincere gratitude 

and honor for their service. 

2. PIAA Girls Soccer – For the first time in school history, the Riverview Girls’ 

Soccer team is competing in the quarterfinals of the PIAA State 

Tournament against our cross-town rivals, Springdale, this Saturday, 

November 11th, at Plum HS at noon.  This is practically a home game for us, 

and will are going to need the community to get out and cheer on our Raider 

girls.  PIAA Class IA tournament tickets are available online for $8.00.  Purchase 

your tickets now!  We hope to see you there. 

That’s all for this week.  As always, please continue to stay happy, peaceful, and safe 

and we thank you for your continued support of the Riverview School District. 

 

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

 

The Riverview Administration 

 


